

Archdiocese of Birmingham
Our Lady of Grace Catholic Academy
Principal: Mrs S Rathbone, BA (Hons) NPQH

Woodland Street, Biddulph, Stoke - on - Trent, Staffordshire, ST8 6LW

Tel: 01782 512644

E-mail:office@olognewman.co.uk

Website: http://www.ourladyofgraceacademy.co.uk

Friday 18th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

After School Clubs - Autumn 2

Please see below the after-school clubs available for Autumn 2 which will run for 6 weeks from Tuesday 5th November to Friday 13th December 2024.

Day	Time	Classes	Activity	Staff
		available to:		
Tues	3.15-4.15pm	KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6)	Netball £5 per half term -	Port Vale
	Finishes Tues 17 th December	16 places available	payable via Scopay	
Tues	3.15-4.00pm	KS1 & Year 3 (Y1, Y2 & Y3)	Songbirds This club will take	City Music School
			place remotely, joining Songbirds at St. Mary's.	
Tues	3.15-4.15pm	KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6)	This choir includes preparation for the Young Voices concert and Carol singing visits. Children need to commit for the whole term.	Mrs Amison
Tues	3.15-3.45pm	Reception	Christmas Crafts	Mrs Hall
Weds	3.15-4.30pm	KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6) 30 places available	Dance £10 per half term – payable via Scopay	Mr Case
Weds	3.15-4.15pm	KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6)	Invasion Games This club will take place outside so navy joggers and sweatshirt are recommended	Mr Sigley



Thurs	3.15-4.15pm	KS1 (Year 1 & 2)	Dodgeball	Port Vale
	Finishes Thurs 19 th December	16 places available	£5 per half term – payable via Scopay	
Thurs	12.30-1.00pm	KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6)	Mini Vinnies	Mrs Catalano
Thurs	3.15-4.00pm	KS2 (Year 3 & 4) 20 places available	Homework Club	Mrs Davis
Thurs	3.15-4.00pm	KS2 (Year 5 & 6) 20 places available	Homework Club	Mr Zoumides
Fri	3.15-4.15pm	KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6) 5 places available	Boys Football	Miss Boon & Mrs Simcock

To indicate your child's preference for after school clubs for Autumn 2, please visit your child's Scopay account and complete the form for the relevant club(s) before midnight on Thursday 24th October.

Texts will be sent on Friday 25th October to confirm after school club allocations, at which point paid for clubs will be open for payment.

Please note that the after-school clubs are not care clubs and can be cancelled.

Yours sincerely Mrs Davis Head of School

